
From: Cllr Richard Daws <> 
Sent: 28 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Atmos to be included in the Totnes Neighbourhood Plan 
 

Hi Totnes Town Council, 
 
I am writing as the District Cllr for the Ambrook Ward in Teignbridge to lend my 
support to the concept of including the Atmos project in the next revision of the 
Totnes Neighbourhood Plan. Firstly, Atmos is an example of best practice in terms of 
future developments that represent the best interests of the residents. Secondly, 
neighbourhood plans appear to be likely to gain more prominence in any future 
planning reforms. It would therefore seem essential to include Atmos in its entirety in 
any future planning strategy documents for town, District and region. 
 
Although I represent a ward in a neighbouring district, what happens in Totnes has 
an impact on the residents of Ambrook. Equally, developments in adjoining districts 
have an ‘in combination’ effect that impacts on the whole region. Thus I felt 
compelled to voice my opinion and support for Atmos. 
 
If you require any further support on this matter please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Richard Daws 
Cllr, Ambrook Ward, Teignbridge District Council 


